%e’/zg Family Dental Care

Daniel J. Karmazin, D.D.S.

March 5, 2003

Beckenhauer Construction, Inc.
Attention: Lowell Beckenhauer Jr.
P.O. Box 882

Norfolk, NE 68702-0882

Dear Buster:

My new dental office building was years in the planning. But, when it came to selecting a
construction company, it was an easy choice -- Beckenhauer Construction, Inc. After
looking around Norfolk at Beckenhauer’s, I knew that they would give me a well
constructed building.

Beckenhauer’s Construction Management Team incorporated my ideas with their
expertise to facilitate a master plan that was second to none. Beckenhauer’s Team
approach with the many subcontractors resulted in a dental office of which I am very
proud. The project was completed on time and within the budget guidelines, which we
had discussed prior to the start of our office building.

Satisfaction is key as they have been there for me as we continue to practice in our new
office. An expansion project was completed several years following the initial
construction. An attention to the original look brought a continuity that is undetectable
from our original construction detail.

I have recommended Beckenhauer Construction Company to my friends and will continue
to in the years to come. Having five generations in the construction industry, I know they
will continue to provide a quality product.

Sincerely,

Daniel J. Karmazin, D.D.S~ °

110 Benjamin Avenue * Norfolk, Nebraska 68701 <« Telephone: 402-379-0468 < Fax: 402-644-8023





